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             Strike Action 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Update on the teachers strike action in England, 1st February, 2023 impact on Moorpark Junior School: 

Classes 3R, 5P, 5R, 6B and 6H are expected to be closed to all pupils.  

Classes 3B, 4I, 4F and 4M are expected to be open to all pupils.  

The school will also be open to children who receive additional support and for children of emergency 

service key workers.  

We will be in touch with you individually if your child is within the additional support category. 

If you are an emergency key worker you will need to complete an application form available from the 

school office or website and we will contact you to confirm your child’s provision.    

Please be aware that these arrangements could change at any point before the 1st February and we will 

keep you informed regarding this and the further planned strike dates.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Peters . 

(Headteacher).  
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